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AT YORK ROAD 2nd July 

We have our annual Sports Day ‘weather permitting’. This 

is a very simplified young children’s version and the      

children will have a fun filled morning.                                                                            

(Preschool will join in next year when they move up)                                                                         

We have learned over trial and error that it is easier for the 

children to not have parents and carer’s present, children 

get very overwhelmed by all the adults. Photographs of the 

day will be on our weekly newsletter 
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Tues 2nd July Sports Day 

Tues 9th July Bee comp judging day 
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The Pre-Schoolers have started 

their bee project this week and 

really enjoyed working together 

on this. They did great sharing of 

the resources on offer. We en-

joyed visiting the nursery mud 

kitchen finding bugs and using 

magnifying glasses and filling up 

the  bird feeders.  

 

Summer Festival - Saturday 20th July 

Request from ‘Friends of York Road’ 

Please try your best to signup to help with our     

Festival. An ‘A’frame with a signup sheet will be 

placed outside near the side gate from next week. 

The Friends of York Road fundraising group are a 

small but very effective group of our parents that 

cannot put on this amazing event without YOUR 

help!  

•Please contribute to the cash pot if you can, every 

little helps. 

•Please could we also request items for a tombola, 

this can be anything in good condition, toys, bottles 

and gift sets. 

•We are also looking for raffle prizes.  

•Lastly we need lots of sticks for wand making, so 

any sticks you find please pass our way.  



 

 

 

On Tuesday 9th July we have 

the judging day of our annual 

Bee competition. As you know, 

Bees are an essential part of 

our world and without them we would not continue to thrive as a planet or as hu-

man beings. We teach the children just how very important they are, what they  

need to survive  and how we can care for them. The groups are busy working on 

producing something to share to show just how much they care about and under-

stand about our beautiful bees. 

 

"Diane Frainer will be holding our first Eco 

Group' on Thursday 27th June to talk to a group 

of our children about how we can do small but 

wonderful things to help planet Earth, talk about 

what we can do as a school, in our family, and as 

individuals. We will then share this with every-

one and make an action plan."  

  

 

Dear All 

 

Tapestry have introduced the 

option for parents to buy a 

professionally printed copy of 

their child's Learning        

Journal. 

 

It has therefore been decided that we will not 

be offering the York Road logo USB  with the 

journal on. Parents will still be able to down-

load the journal and media file for free them-

selves if they do not wish to buy the printed 

version.   

 

The journal and media file will be available for 

parents to download before the end of term, 

they will receive notification from Tapestry 

when these are ready.   

 

Printed journals are ordered by parents directly 

through GroupHugs with no  involvement from 

nursery.                                                             

Info attached 

 

Handyman or lady 

 

We have a few broken wooden items 

that need fixing. If anyone would like 

to have a try at fixing these that 

would be great.                             

Please let us know, it would be much 

appreciated. 


